
BIRTH –GRADE 12Summer is almost here, which means it’s time for 
Summer Reading! Earn prizes as you build the 

habit of reading this summer with the Arlington 
Heights Memorial Library. Reading logs and 

registration prizes will be available at the library 
and on the bookmobile starting Saturday, June 1. 

This activity is not sponsored by Community 
Consolidated School District 59, any of its schools, or 

groups officially associated with the District.

JUNE 1 –

JULY 31

FIND OUT more, REGISTER and DOWNLOAD the beanstack APP :
ahml.info/summer


